
【English/英語】 

城陽市国際交流協会 2021 年 10 月 21 日 

 

【New Operating Hours for Restaurants and Bars Starting October 22nd】 

 

Restriction on operating hours and services of alcohol at restaurants and bars in Kyoto 

Prefecture will be lifted. 

 

Dining and drinking should be within two hours and there should be no more than four 

people in a table. 

 

Please keep doing basic infection control such as wearing a mask, social distancing, 

practicing proper ventilation and disinfection. 


